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In this issue...
•  Christmas Card 

Conundrum

• Extending your lease

•  Top Tips to help your
home sparkle

• A Christmas Poem

• Fire Safety in your home

•  Open Forum dates
for 2024

•  Who should I call?

Partners Residents’
Christmas Party 
This year’s Christmas party 
moved to an excellent new 
venue, The Lift on White Lion 
Street. We celebrated the 
festivities with great company, 
great food and great fun was 
had by all. 

A huge thank you to all the 
residents and Mayor, Cllr Gary 
Heather who came along 
to the party. We enjoyed a 
wonderful Christmas lunch with 

all the trimmings. The risqué 
bingo caller kept us on our 
toes with his speedy number 
draws and the raffl e prizes went 
down a treat.

We wish all our residents 
a happy and peaceful 
Christmas. If any resident would 
like copies of photos from the 
party, please contact us on 
enquiries@partnersislington.net
or call 0800 587 3595.
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